
VINELAND CUSTOMER SERVICE
640 E. WOOD ST. PO BOX 1508

 VINELAND, NJ 08362-1508 
CUSTOMERSERVICE@VINELANDCITY.ORG

THIRD PARTY NOTIFICATION APPLICATION 
The City of Vineland offers a Third Party Notification Program to help property owners stay informed about 
potential service disconnections due to unpaid utility bills. Property owners receive a duplicate notice—
identical to the one sent to the customer of record—alerting them to any delinquency that could result in 
service interruption. This program is particularly beneficial for landlords, ensuring they are aware of unpaid 
balances that may impact their property. Important Notice: Property owners are responsible for any unpaid 
balances left by tenants. If left unpaid, these balances may become a lien on the property. To help prevent 
such issues, property owners are strongly encouraged to enroll in the program. A separate application must 
be completed for each tenant. To participate, please complete the application below. Both the customer and 
the property owner must sign and date the form. 

Customer Data

Name Account Number(s) 

Address (Street, City, State, Zip) 

Block Lot 

Customer Signature 

Third Party Data

Property Owner Relationship 

Address (Street, City, State, Zip) 

Name Date 

Third Party Signature 
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